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Now completed - bus improvements on the Pacific 
Highway, Hornsby  
 

May 2021 

 
Thank you for your patience during our recent work on the Pacific Highway between Edgeworth David 
Avenue and Leonard Street, Hornsby. Our work is finished now.  
 
The extended bus only lane and relocation of the bus stop will help ease congestion, improve traffic flow 
and safety for road users at the intersection of the Pacific Highway and Edgeworth David Avenue. 
 
After consultation last year, we listened to the community and changed our design to maintain up space for 
up to eight cars during off-peak times.  
 
Transport is also committed to working with council to identify opportunities to provide local parking options. 
This work is ongoing.  

 

 
                         Before the upgrade                                           During night work - road asphalting        
 

 
                          Bus stop relocated                                                                  After the upgrade - bus only lane extended                        

 
If you have any comment or questions on this project, please contact 1800 575 250 or 
buspriority@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 

 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 575 250. 
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Privacy Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the Information Privacy 
Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this project. The information received, including names 
and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be 
published. Otherwise we will only disclose your personal information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by us at 27 Argyle Street, 
Parramatta. You have the right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 
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